
The European Lung Foundation, in collaboration with EMBARC,
wants to hear from bronchiectasis patients to explore issues that
are often overlooked in research and care. Topics include gut
health, menopause, fertility, medications and use of herbal
remedies.

Your voice and experiences can help us uncover the untold stories
of bronchiectasis.

Take the survey:

Help us understand the full
impact of bronchiectasis

All answers submitted anonymously
Open to anyone aged 18 or older with
a diagnosis of bronchiectasis
Takes approximately 15 minutes
Deadline: 30  October 2025th

Your voice matters. Help shape the future of bronchiectasis care.

www.tinyurl.com/57sjvfdp

https://europeanlung.org/en/

